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CHICO UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Maintenance and Operations 

2455 Carmichael Drive 
Chico, CA  95928 

(530) 891-3095 
 
 
 
 
Date:  July 1, 2008 

To:  All Staff Members (Certificated, Classified & Management) 

From: Leroy Christophersen, Safety & Loss Control Coordinator 

Subject: Annual Asbestos Notice 
 

 
 
Chico Unified School District schools/facilities have been inspected for asbestos 
containing materials and “Asbestos Management Plans” have been developed for each 
facility in the District.  A copy of the “Asbestos Management Plan” for each school in the 
District is available on our website @ www.chicousd.org, or the District Corporation 
Yard, 2455 Carmichael Drive.  As required by law, surveillance of all facilities in the 
District will be completed every six months. 
 
All schools in the District receive six-month surveillance inspections as well as required 
triennial inspections.  Schools scheduled for reconstruction will receive asbestos 
abatement services when those schools are reconstructed in future years.  Additionally, 
small amounts of asbestos containing material will be periodically encased and/or 
removed on an as-needed basis to complement the use and maintenance of those 
facilities. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.  I can be reached at 
lchristo@chicousd.org or 891-3195 
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CHICO UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Maintenance and Operations 

2455 Carmichael Drive 
Chico, CA  95928 

(530) 891-3095 
 
 
 
 
Date:  July 3, 2007 

To:  All Staff Members (Certificated, Classified & Management) 

From: Leroy Christophersen, Safety & Loss Control Coordinator 

Subject: Annual Asbestos Notice 
 

 
 
Chico Unified School District schools/facilities have been inspected for asbestos 
containing materials and “Asbestos Management Plans” have been developed for each 
facility in the District.  A copy of the “Asbestos Management Plan” for each school in the 
District is available on our website @ www.chicousd.org, or the District Corporation 
Yard, 2455 Carmichael Drive.  As required by law, surveillance of all facilities in the 
District will be completed every six months. 
 
All schools in the District receive six-month surveillance inspections as well as required 
triennial inspections.  Schools scheduled for reconstruction will receive asbestos 
abatement services when those schools are reconstructed in future years.  Additionally, 
small amounts of asbestos containing material will be periodically encased and/or 
removed on an as-needed basis to complement the use and maintenance of those 
facilities. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.  I can be reached at 
lchristo@chicousd.org or 891-3195 
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